
Homedale School District #370 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees 

From: Rob Sauer 

Date: 3/5/2019 

Re: Superintendents Board Report 

Education Updates 

 As of today, it appears there are now three Public School Funding Formula Bills that are 

being worked on. The legislature is running out of time to get a bill printed. There should 

be movement within the week.  

 

 Election Consolidation – This legislation would remove the March and August election 

dates. This bill would seem to have support from the County Clerks. 

 

  

 The State Department of Education will be hosting the annual Post Legislative Tour on 

April 2nd in Boise for our region. I will plan on attending.  

 

  

 


